
	
  

The European Studies Program within 
The European Languages & Studies Department 

congratulates 

for each receiving a $150 award for the outstanding 
essays they submitted! 

 
Olivia is a graduating senior who will receive her degree 
in European Studies with a minor in Management. 
 
Katie is an English major who graduated in Fall 2013.  

Once again, congratulations to 
you both and we wish you the 
best of luck in all your future 

endeavors! 


